
Cedar Meadow Lake Watershed District 
Minutes of Public Hearing 

October 11, 2023 
 
A Public Hearing was scheduled for, and conducted on, Wednesday, October 11, 2022 at 8:02 
P.M. by Zoom Meeting (Meeting ID: 868 3005 8875 Passcode: 821920) to determine the 
percentage of Fiscal 2024 tax levy for each classification of property in the Cedar Meadow Lake 
Watershed District. Notice of Public Hearing was published in the September 27, 2023 edition of 
The (Worcester) Telegram and Gazette. 
 
In attendance: 
Tommy Lee, Chairman Management Committee 
Brian Waterman, Vice-Chairman Management Committee 
Rich Carr, Management Committee 
Terence O’Coin, District Treasurer 
Jillian Spratt, District Clerk 
 
Mr. Lee convened the hearing at 8:02 P.M. Mr. O’Coin stated that the purpose of the hearing 
was to determine the percentage of Fiscal 2024 tax levy for each classification of property in the 
Cedar Meadow Lake Watershed District. He stated that, although all taxable property in the 
District was categorized as residential property, State statute requires that a tax classification 
hearing be conducted and a vote taken to determine the tax for each classification of property in 
the District. 
 
A motion was made by Mr. Lee, seconded by Mr. Carr voted unanimously to adopt a single tax 
rate for all classifications for Fiscal Year 2024. 
 
A motion was made, seconded, and voted unanimously to adjourn the hearing. The Tax 
Classification Hearing adjourned at 8:04 P.M.. 
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Jillian Spratt 
District Clerk 


